
 

 

True Mother made the first kick of the drone soccer competition in Las Vegas 
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Brothers and sisters, 
 
Thank you all for the participation in the Peace Cup in LA last week. It was a huge success, and has 
garnered interest throughout the country for future events. Congratulations to all LAFC members who put 
it on. 
 
True Mother participated in an electronics conference in Las Vegas and she made the first kick of the 
drone soccer competition. She was a special guest to kick it all off. Soon, Mother is sending her 
grandchildren and UPA graduates to America for their own training, as well as to be a catalyst for church 
groups. 
 
2024 should be an exciting here in many respects. 
 
Please take care of your health and we hope to see you soon 
 
Blessings, 
Kevin and Masako Thompson 
 
 
 


